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Mrs Doubtfire Trip - Shaftsbury Theatre  
 

19th October 2023 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
We are excited to announce that we have been able to secure tickets for this “silly musical perfect 
for kids”, Mrs Doubtfire, during its run at the Shaftsbury Theatre in the West End. Mrs Doubtfire is 
based on the movie of the same name, where a father does whatever he can to be closer to his 
children - pretending to be their nanny! “The musical and songs are right online with the story! Every 
cast member plays their role perfectly!” 
 
Mrs Doubtfire won the 2022 Outer Critics Award and was nominated for Outstanding New Musical, 
Outstanding Actor in a Musical, Outstanding Director of a Musical and Outstanding Book of a 
Musical. 
 
On the day, students will need to come to school at the usual time, with a packed lunch, snacks for 
the interval and water. No chocolate or nuts please due to children who suffer from allergies.  
 

The performance will take place on 18th January, 2024, ticket prices are £32.00 
 

Students will travel by coach accompanied by Mrs Aitken and members of staff. 
 We will return between 6:30 and 6:45pm for pick up in the Charville Car Park. 

 
We currently have limited seats available for sale via parent pay.  

Tickets are on a first come first served basis.  
 

Ticket sales close on Friday 17th November at 9am. 
 
You will be required to give consent through Parent Pay and you will be asked to do this before you 
pay. Should your child be unable to attend the performance on the day for any reason, the theatre 
will not issue refunds. 
 
We hope this will be an exciting and memorable visit for the children. If you have any queries 
regarding the trip, do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Mrs Aitken 
Head of Performing Arts   


